
Croscombe Parish Clerk <croscombe2@gmail.com>

Somerset's City, Town and Parish Community Resilience Survey
2 messages

Somerset Prepared <somersetprepared@somerset.gov.uk> 15 September 2023 at 15:39

Dear City/Town/Parish Clerks,

 

I hope this email finds you well. We are reaching out to you on behalf of Somerset Prepared, a Multi-agency
Partnership spearheaded by Somerset Council’s Civil Contingencies Unit with an important initiative aimed at
enhancing community resilience throughout Somerset. Your partnership and participation are crucial to the
success of this endeavour.

 

In our ongoing commitment to creating safer, more resilient communities, we are launching a Community
Resilience Snapshot Survey. This survey aims to assess the current resilience levels of towns and parishes in
Somerset, identify areas for improvement, and foster a stronger culture of community resilience.

 

Your insights and perspectives are invaluable as they provide us with a comprehensive understanding of the
challenges and opportunities within your community. By participating in this survey, you contribute directly to the
development of tailored strategies and resources that can enhance the resilience of your town or parish.

 

This survey aims to:

1. Assess your Council's existing emergency preparedness and response capabilities.
2. Identify potential areas where additional support and resources may be required.
3. Foster stronger connections between your Council and the Civil Contingencies Unit.

Survey Link: https://forms.office.com/e/98utZfLw9d

 

We kindly request that you complete the survey by 15th November 2023. Your participation is vital, and we believe
that by working together, we can create safer, more resilient communities that are better equipped to handle
challenges and crises.

 

Thank you for your time and if you have any questions or need assistance with the survey or event registration,
please do not hesitate to reach out to our team at SomersetPrepared@somerset.gov.uk.

 

Link to Somerset Prepared website: www.somersetprepared.org.uk

 

Warm regards,

 

 

Civil Contingencies Unit

https://forms.office.com/e/98utZfLw9d
mailto:SomersetPrepared@somerset.gov.uk
http://www.somersetprepared.org.uk/


On behalf of The Somerset Prepared Team  

 

Somerset Council Disclaimer: somerset.gov.uk/disclaimer

Croscombe Parish Clerk <clerk@croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk> 18 September 2023 at 15:57
To: Annette Ford <cllr.ford@croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk>, Ben Gudzelak
<cllr.gudzelak@croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk>, Chris Jackson <cllr.jackson@croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk>, Hilary
Shergold <cllr.shergold@croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk>, Kate Egan <cllr.egan@croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk>,
Michael Rogers <cllr.rogers@croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk>

Dear Councillors,

See email below from Somerset Council Civil Contingencies Unit. I will put this on the agenda for
the next council meeting. Response requested by 15th November.

Regards,

Joe

Joe McGhee
Parish Clerk
Croscombe Parish Council
Email: clerk@croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk
Telephone: 07734 742977
www.croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk

[Quoted text hidden]

https://www.somerset.gov.uk/disclaimer/
mailto:croscombe2@gmail.com
mailto:lerk@croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk
http://www.croscombeparishcouncil.co.uk/

